Newsletter

7 To open the blind eyes, to bring out the prisoners from the prison, and them that sit in darkness out of the prison house. Isaiah 42:7

Please find below a newsletter update on the various ministry activities that we have been engaged in during February.

As February comes to a close, it seems to be both the shortest and the longest month of the year, as it was filled to the brim with ministry. Despite its brevity, this month was packed with events that kept us busy. We held our second-ever church business meeting with our members, where we discussed our plans for the future. Our one-on-one discipleship program continues to



grow, and we are seeing personal decisions by individuals to forsake the world and follow Jesus. The ladies' ministry hosted an outreach event called "stuff swap," which doesn't need an explanation ha ha ha, and the men's ministry enjoyed a Fella-ship, breakfast with a challenge from 1 Peter 2:17. Our teen ministry, 180°, had a wonderful guest speaker, Bobby Schilling, who spoke to the teenagers about sexual purity. We are thrilled that our 180° ministry is growing, and we could use some assistance. That's why we are asking for your prayers for Tyler and Sarah Prince, who are currently on deputation. They have made significant progress in just one year and are now over 50% of the way to the support they need. Please like their Facebook page, Princes to Ireland, and keep them in your prayers.

In even more exciting news, our Project 4:32 (Acts 4:32) is now over 25% of the way to phase one, which is purchasing a property in town. We are thrilled to have an opportunity to build a new Baptist church building in Munster Providence, which has not been done since 1882, and has never been done in County Kerry. This is a momentous occasion, but what the church building will stand for is even more significant. It will be a place of duplication, and we are reminded of Isaiah 42:6,7 (top of page), where God gives His people their marching orders, which still apply to us today.

We appreciate your continued prayers for us here, serving the Lord, our teammates, the Princes on deputation, and Project 4:32.

Also, we encourage you to talk to your millionaire friends about the opportunity they have in Project 4:32. Thank you for your continued support.



Project 4:32 P&T for Project 4:32 Pray about it and Talk about it



The Princes
Pray that they
will be here in
Ireland in 2024.
Also pray that
all the legal
requirements
for immigration
will go
smoothly.



A glimpse into the Fella-ship breakfast. 3 are in discipleship, 1 is considering it and 1 is praying about baptism and one was a visitor.